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I am in support of HB 4002 for the obvious reasons. Measure 110, and the advocates 

behind it are massive failures, and they need to admit it is a broken system. We cant 

have the same laws as European countries when it comes to drug use. We have 

organized criminal gangs with guns running operations throughout our country, and if 

we are the only state that doesn't punish the customer, our streets will become 

flooded with drug dealers (which is what happened). 

 

There has been no measurable success with getting anyone rehabilitated since this 

this became law. People from all over the country come here to do drugs and be left 

alone on our streets, are we really just going to take in all the drug addicted homeless 

people across the country? because that is what happening. 

 

And for those who think that measure 110 was the right decision, where are your 

statistics to back this up? They probably don't exist because you never even staffed 

that department up because no one was able to execute on this absurd policy failure. 

The only thing I've seen are non profits handing out pipes and tin foil. 


